
Pastoral Team 
Father Rick Krofchek (306-352-0988) 

Deacon Joe Lang  -  Seminarian Chris Lindenbach 

3155 Windsor Park Road  -  Regina, SK   S4V 3B1 
Phone: 306-352-0800   Fax: 306-352-0999   
Email:  office@resurrectionparish.ca 
Office Hours:  Temporarily Closed 
Phone calls are being answered 
and emails will be returned 

 

Today’s Readings 
 

Acts 2.14, 36-41 
Psalm 23.1-3, 3-4 ,5 ,6 

1 Peter 2.20-25 
John 10.1-10 

 
RECONCILIATION 
Offered prior to all Mass times or by appointment by 
calling the Priest  
 
ANOINTING OF THE SICK / MINISTRY TO THE SICK 
Please call the Parish Office to arrange for anointing for 
someone who is seriously ill, preparing for surgery or  
home-bound. We can visit upon request 
 
MARRIAGE 
Please contact the Priest to make  arrangements at least 
nine months in advance   
 
SACRAMENTS 

• Baptism 
• Confirmation/First Eucharist (Grade 2+) 
• First Reconciliation (Grade 4+) 
• Rite Of Christian Initiation For Adults 
• Rite Of Christian Initiation For Children 

 

Contact:  sacraments@resurrectionparish.ca 
 
FUNERALS 
Our staff are able to assist you during this difficult time. 
Once you have contacted the funeral home, please call 
the Parish Office to plan the funeral Mass and other 
arrangements  
 
PARISH REGISTRATION 
Registration forms are available on the Resurrection 
website, at the parish office or at the Welcome Desk. 
Please notify the Parish Office of any address changes. 
 
HOSPITAL CHAPLAINS 
Hospital chaplains visit patients and their families to  
address any spiritual needs, to pray, to provide a friendly 
face and comforting presence, to talk about people’s 
fears and concerns, to bring Communion, and to contact 
a priest for anointing of the sick. 
 
 

Pasqua Hospital:  306-519-1380 
Wascana Rehabilitation Centre:  306-530-6511 

General Hospital:  306-519-1405 

MASSTIMES 
Masses are broadcast daily at 9:00 am 
via the Livestream links on our website 
at resurrectionparish.ca  

INFORMATION 

 

May 3, 2020 - 4th Sunday of Easter  
“And Peter said to them, ‘Repent, and be baptized, every one of you,  

in the name of Jesus Christ…”  
Acts 2:38  

The word “repent” means to turn from sin, to change our actions. Change that is permanent comes from 
within. It requires prayer, discipline, and perseverance. Change is also hard. We have to recognize that 

we are broken and need help. The good news - we are not alone in our journey. Ask Jesus daily for   
guidance and patiently listen for his response.    



Monday, May 4th 

First Reading: Acts 11.1-18 
Responsorial Psalm: PS 42.1-2, 43.3, 4 
Gospel: John 10.11-18 
 

Tuesday, May 5th 

First Reading: Acts 11.19-26 
Responsorial Psalm: PS 87.1-3, 4-5, 6-7 
Gospel: John 10.22-30 
 

Wednesday, May 6th 

First Reading: 2 Timothy 4.1-5 
Responsorial Psalm: PS 96.1-2, 2-3, 7-8, 10 
Gospel: John 10.11-16 
 

Thursday, May 7th 
 

First Reading: Acts 13.13-25 
Responsorial Psalm: PS 89.2-3, 21-22, 25+27 
Gospel: John 13.16-20 
 

Friday, May 8th 
 

First Reading: Acts 13.26-33 
Responsorial Psalm: PS 2.6-7, 8-9, 10-11 
Gospel: John 14.1-6 
 

Saturday, May 9th 
 

First Reading: Acts 13.26-33 
Responsorial Psalm: PS 2.6-7, 8-9, 10-11 
Gospel: John 14.1-6 
 
 
 

This Weeks Readings 
Please read this weeks readings 

at home with your family 

   OUR PARISH HAS AN ACTIVE PRAYER MINISTRY. 
IF YOU OR SOMEONE YOU KNOW IS IN NEED OF 

PRAYER, OR IF YOU WISH TO JOIN THE  
PRAYER MINISTRY PLEASE CONTACT  
Sharon Schauerte, 306.586.9143  

or email at  
sharon_schauerte2@hotmail.com   

Check out the new blog on 
our web-site for some          
inspirational words from our 
Seminarian Chris during these 
trying times. 

Go to 
www.resurrectionparish.ca and 
select “OUR BLOG” from the main menu. 

Social Justice 
This week with the help of Tashia Toupin the Social Justice Coordinator for of the Archdiocese, we explored Social Justice Teachings. 

 
The foundation of these teachings come to us from Matthew 25: 31-46. 

Perhaps you first think of the Corporal Works of Mercy: Feed the Hungry, Give Drink to the Thirsty, Clothe the Naked,  
Shelter the Homeless, Visit the Sick, Visit the Imprisoned, Bury the Dead. 

Or maybe the Spiritual Works of Mercy: Admonish the Sinner, Instruct the Ignorant, Counsel the Doubtful, Comfort the Sorrowful,  
Bear wrongs patiently, Forgive all Injuries, Pray for the Living and the Dead 

 
What are you doing to live these Catholic Teachings?  Share how you witness by contacting us at rcia@resurrectionparish.ca  

Perhaps you or someone you know could use support let us know by contacting us at rcia@resurrectionparish.ca   
Be present to the RCIA group by contacting us at rcia@resurrectionparish.ca  

 

    Questions?  Contact:  rcia@resurrectionparish.ca or Danica Love @ (306)789-7628 

RCIACORNER 

Pray a guided Rosary 
Fridays during the Month of May 

Please join us Friday mornings at 11:00 A.M. during 

the month of May to pray a virtual guided               

Rosary.  The link will be posted to the Resurrection 

Parish website later in the week. 



Any Knights of Columbus Council member, spouse or family member who is ill or hospitalized  
can request a visitation from a Knights of Columbus member or Father Rick, and can request a  

Knights of Columbus Honour Guard for a funeral mass.  
 

For further information e-mail kofc-13214@myaccess.ca 

Knights' Corner 

Due to the current health crisis and the    
inability to gather, the parish has been closed 
for any types of celebrations, which means 
we are currently unable to perform baptisms. 
We are still accepting registrations, and   
highly encourage you to contact the parish 
office if you have a child that will require  
baptism this year.  If your child has not been 
born yet, I still ask that you contact us for 
registration.  As soon, as we are able to come 
back together and celebrate within our parish 
we will need to know how many children are 
requiring baptism and how many celebrations 
will be required.  

Please email  
sacraments@resurrec onparish.ca and we 
will forward you the required forms. 

Baptism 

ProjectYM - Join us for an evening of youth ministry right from 
the comfort of your own home!  Every Sunday night, ProjectYM is       
presenting an hour of ministry devoted to middle and high school years 
students filled with games, presentations, and worship music! Join us 
from 6-7 pm in watching and partaking in the love of Jesus with over 
1,500 parishes around the world! To learn more about  
ProjectYM, please visit: https://projectym.com/live/  
 

Join our Google Hangout for discussions and 
comments on the sessions. Please use the 
following link with Google Hangouts installed 
on your device:  

https://hangouts.google.com/group/
C5gPQ63vsm56dHaA6 

Hope to see you there!  
Resurrection Youth Ministry 

 

 

Watch the Masses from Resurrection Parish online 
During the temporary suspension of Church services, Masses from            

Resurrection Parish will be broadcast online via livestream. Please see the main page of our    
website at www.resurrectionparish.ca for a list of upcoming livestream broadcasts  

Did you know that 
you can send your 
weekly tithes and 
offerings now by    
e-transfer Send 

them to finance@resurrectionparish.ca and they 
will be included with your annual tax  receipt. If 
you would like to inquire about other ways of   
giving electronically, please email  
finance@resurrectionparish.ca or call our office at  
306-352-0800. Thank you again for 
your generosity in doing the Lord’s 
work in our Parish, our community, 
our city, and beyond. 

THE SASKATCHEWAN MARCH 
FOR LIFE 2020 PUBLIC EVENT IS 
CANCELLED 

JOIN THE VIRTUAL NATIONAL MARCH FOR LIFE  
MAY 10 - 14, 2020 

See the link on our website to sign up to receive updates 
and join the national March for Life. 
 

MAKE A PRO-LIFE POSTER AND  
PLACE IT IN YOUR WINDOW 

 

May 10 - 14, 2020; make the pro-life movement visible 
and bring the MARCH FOR LIFE HOME by making home-
made signs and hanging them in your windows, churches, 
yards or on your fence. Draw a pro-life message with 
chalk on the sidewalks in your neighborhood. Even though 
the MARCH FOR LIFE public events are cancelled, we can 
still STAND FOR LIFE. 



Please consider supporting these parishioners businesses, who have graciously helped support our weekly bulletin 

To join these other great advertisers 

contact Joe Frohlick at 306-789-2993 or 

jfrohlic@gmail.com 

 

  For each quote requested you’ll be entered for a 
chance to win $ 50,000 

For each policy purchased,  
we’ll provide a referral fee to Resurrection Parish 

      

 Contact us at resurrection@hibi.ca                    
OR call us at 306 729-3522 



 

 
 

MARCH, 2020 FINANCIAL UPDATE 

 
1. March Year-to-Date Financial Results - Operations: 

 March year-to-date financial results still reflect a Surplus of $37,902.  
 Because of the tremendous start to 2020, this remains a positive message. However, this surplus has begun 

to erode as compared to the February financial results, which reported a Surplus of $49,632.  
 Year-to-date Mass Collections are now trending lower than planned by approximately $16,000. This is 

attributed to the suspension of Masses since March 22, due to the Covid19 Pandemic. 
 Year-to-Date Donations are now trending lower than planned by approximately $11,000. This is primarily 

attributed to the overall economic uncertainty that currently exists and a timing difference regarding receipt 
of a one-time donation. 

 

 
 
2. March Monthly Financial Results - Operations: 

 March monthly financial results reflect a Deficit of ($11,731). 
 As previously mentioned, this outcome is primarily attributed to the suspension of Masses since March 22 

and the current climate of economic uncertainty.  
 

 
 
3. Debt:  Remaining debt at March 31 is: $1,231,600. 



 

Moving forward into April - Giving Trends: 
 Pre-Authorized Givers (Electronic) - contributions have remained relatively stable, with some parishioners 

now moving to this form of giving and some existing Pre-Authorized Givers increasing their weekly or 
monthly contributions. 

 Envelope Givers - contributions have been negatively impacted due to the suspension of Masses. However, 
some contributions are now being received in new ways as these parishioners have chosen other 
alternatives, such as: 

o Dropping off their Envelope contributions in the mailbox at the Parish Office; or 
o Providing contributions via electronic methods, such as e-Transfer, PayPal, Canada Helps or as 

previously mentioned, electing to become a Pre-Authorized Giver. 
 Donations (Recurring or Periodic) - Donations typically received via PayPal, e-Transfers, cheques or cash, 

and not connected to Masses, continue, but have experienced a downward trend, primarily attributed to 
these uncertain economic times we are now in. 

 
Please watch for the April financial results to be shared about mid-May. Also, please don't hesitate to contact the 
Finance Office (Terry 306-352-0901 or Karen 306-352-0730) with any questions or concerns you may have 
regarding Giving alternatives or Parish finances.  
 
In summary, we thank you all for your continued generosity. We also recognize that some of you may be 
experiencing difficult financial circumstances at this time. Please know that we understand that you may not be able 
to support the Parish in a financial way right now, and we offer our prayers for each of you and your families during 
this time. 
 
 

Once again, we offer a heartfelt THANK YOU for your understanding and continued generosity 
during this difficult time.   

We pray for you and your families to be safe and healthy! 
GOD BLESS YOU ALL! 
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Thinking Faith - Q&A
Deacon Eric and Dr. Brett talk fortune cookies, 
dinosaurs, and suspension of Masses due to 
COVID-19 in this previously recorded episode of their 
first-ever live podcast. (Original recording date: April 
27, 2020)
Show Snippet: “Let’s acknowledge at the front end, 
from a Catholic point of view, that the Eucharist is 
more essential than actual food that will keep you 
alive...people assume that if you’ll close the church 
but keep the grocery store open what you’re saying 
is that natural food is more important that spiritual 
food, but there’s layers of consideration in here...” 
http://thinkingfaith.libsyn.com/thinking-faith-livenot-
live

During this difficult time, youris here for you! 
Contact your local parish for the various ways 
they can keep you connected.
Our parishes have to be closed to protect the safety 
of all of us during this outbreak. Our parishes have 
regular and ongoing expenses, although we can’t 
attend Mass, these expenses still remain. During this 
time it’s prudent to consider how you might support 
your parish. Your donation can be made to any parish 
through the Archdiocese of Regina by:
•	 Pre-authorized direct debit
•	 E-Transfer
•	 Offline by cheque 
•	 Phone
•	 Credit card
Visit our website for more information on how you 
can continue to support your parish.

Burns Hanley Update
Due to the recent restrictions from the
Province of Saskatchewan our store is temporarily 
closed.
Starting April 21, if you need to purchase or
pick up an order, please call 306-359-3606 between 
10 am and 2 pm, Tuesday to Saturday
to make an appointment.
(Our regular phone #will only play a message)  
Thank you for supporting us.
We look forward to the day  
these challenges are behind us.
May God Bless and Protect Us All.

Weekday and Sunday Mases
Masses will be livestreamed from Resurrection Parish, 

Regina at 9:00 AM daily - archregina.sk.ca/live

The Archdiocese of Regina, in communication with  
Catholic health leaders, has compiled a series of 

one-page directives and guidelines on a  
variety  of issues affecting churches and 

sacramental practice during this COVID-19  
pandemic. Information is provided on current 

government directives, private prayer in church,  
sacraments, weddings, funerals, and more.

https://archregina.sk.ca/content/church-and-sacra-
mental-guidelines-covid-19-pandemic

http://thinkingfaith.libsyn.com/thinking-faith-livenot-live
http://thinkingfaith.libsyn.com/thinking-faith-livenot-live
https://archregina.sk.ca/giving
https://archregina.sk.ca/content/church-and-sacramental-guidelines-covid-19-pandemic
https://archregina.sk.ca/content/church-and-sacramental-guidelines-covid-19-pandemic
https://archregina.sk.ca/live
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BULLETIN BOARD
Spilling the Tea: on Catholic Social Teachings
30 years and most people still don’t know about them! Learn what they are and ask our weekly guest how they live them out, 
Tuesdays at 7:00 PM on Facebook https://www.facebook.com/ArchdioceseofRegina/ 

Archbishop Donald Bolen’s Weekly Message
View the latest weekly video message from Archbishop Donald Bolen https://archregina.sk.ca/archbishops-office/archbishop-
bolen-weekly

Archdiocese of Regina Weekly Report
Sign up for our Free Archdiocese of Regina Weekly Report and stay up to date on COVID-19 Updates and other 
news, delivered to your inbox every Friday morning. Sign up now: https://archregina.sk.ca/news 

Good Samaritan Outreach Project
The Archdiocese of Regina has volunteers from all around the diocese who are willing to reach out if you are in need. 
If you need groceries or essential items but are ill, immobile or quarantined and so not able to leave the house AT 
ALL (noting that NONE of us should be leaving more than absolutely necessary!) please contact us and we will set 
you up with a volunteer who can help. Please also contact us if you live alone and are feeling lonely and isolated. We 
can arrange for someone to check in on you by phone. We are committed to operating in such a way that the Health 
Canada Guidelines, and provincial Public Health Orders from our Chief Medical Officer and provincial government 
are strictly adhered to. If you need some assistance please email outreach@archregina.sk.ca at anytime. OR call  
306-541-3086 between 9-5 Tuesday-Saturday.

Archdiocese of Regina on Social Media
We invite you to like us on Facebook, we will have regular Facebook Live prayers and we would love to have you join 
us! https://www.facebook.com/ArchdioceseofRegina/ You can also find us on Twitter @archioceseofreg and Instagram 
archdioceseofregina.

Join Fr. Parker Love for Cold Drinks, Quarantine and Christ Facebook Live
Grab your favorite cold (or hot) beverage, and join Fr. Parker on Facebook Live https://www.facebook.com/parker.love.3 
each Wednesday during the quarantine join Fr. Parker for a different talk. Tune in 7:15 PM, talk starts at 7:30 PM.

Stewardship Bulletin Bit

“And Peter said to them, ‘Repent, and be baptized, 
every one of you, in the name of Jesus Christ…” 
(Acts 2:38) 

The word “repent” means to turn from sin, to change our 
actions. Change that is permanent comes from within. It 
requires prayer, discipline, and perseverance. Change 
is also hard. We have to recognize that we are broken 
and need help. The good news - we are not alone in 
our journey. Ask Jesus daily for guidance and patiently 
listen for his response.   

Archdiocese of Regina
445 Broad St. North

Regina, SK   S4R 2X8
306-352-1651

www.archregina.sk.ca 
Bulletin announcements can be sent to:  

communications@archregina.sk.ca

COVID-19 UPDATES

The Pastoral office is now closed to the public until further 
notice, if you need to reach a staff member, the best way to 
contact them is by email. A full list of their contact information, 
along with other resources is available on the COVID-19 
Updates page at archregina.sk.ca.

Online Catechetical Resources

Our Catechist Robert Barr has put together a wide variety of 
online resources for children, teens, adult and families   
https://archregina.sk.ca/catechetical-support-parishes

Prayers, Devotions and Resources 
Visit the Prayers and Devotions page to find information on 
daily mass, daily readings and reflections, prayers, stations 
of the cross and other resources that may be valuable during 
this time of social distancing. 
https://archregina.sk.ca/prayers-devotions-resources 

Also see our page with French resources: https://
archregina.sk.ca/fr/prieres-devotions-et-ressources

https://www.facebook.com/ArchdioceseofRegina/
https://archregina.sk.ca/archbishops-office/archbishop-bolen-weekly
https://archregina.sk.ca/archbishops-office/archbishop-bolen-weekly
https://archregina.sk.ca/news
https://www.facebook.com/ArchdioceseofRegina/
 https://zoom.us/j/643587934 
 https://zoom.us/j/643587934 
http://archregina.sk.ca
https://archregina.sk.ca/catechetical-support-parishes
https://archregina.sk.ca/fr/prieres-devotions-et-ressources
https://archregina.sk.ca/fr/prieres-devotions-et-ressources
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